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Reminders 
 
Term 4 2018Term 4 2018  
Tuesday 27 Nov Quadrathon 
Tuesday 27 Nov Parent Information Meeting, 7pm, Totara Classroom 
Wednesday 28 Nov PTA Meeting, 7.30pm at school 
Friday 30 Nov School Fair 
 
Saturday 1 Dec Santa Parade, Xmas Market Balclutha 
Tuesday 4 Dec Sports Activator 
Tuesday 4 Dec BOT Meeting, 7.30pm at school 
Wednesday 5 Dec Tech Yr 7/8  
Wednesday 5 Dec Beach Ed - Juniors 
Thursday 6 Dec Beach Ed - Seniors 
Friday 7 Dec Assembly 
Friday 7 Dec Clutha Valley Lions Community Fireworks Display 
Thursday 13 Dec School Prizegiving - Last Day of Term for students 
 
20192019  
Term 1Term 1  
TuesdayTuesday 29 Jan29 Jan FIRST DAY TERM 1FIRST DAY TERM 1    

__________________________________________​__​___________________​____________________________ 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
What a great night the Quiz Night was last Friday. Thank you to the PTA for organising this event. We 
appreciate the wonderful community support.  
 
The constant rain this week has made for a challenging week. I really appreciate the key people who 
monitor the condition of roads and put in place the ringing list. As you might imagine, it is a huge process to 
ensure that everyone connected with the school is informed of closures. If there were any glitches or ideas 
to make the process run more smoothly we would be interested in hearing from you. 
 
Yesterday and today we have had Jude Parkes, an adviser in the school helping us with the development 
of our writing programmes. In particular, she has been supporting teachers with students who have English 
as a second language and students who need extra support. It is pleasing to note that during the year there 
has been good progress made in writing by many of our students. 
 
A reminder about the information meeting next Tuesday. We look forward to a good attendance. Also next 
Friday is the fair. The students have made lots of goods to sell and have planned lots of fun activities. 

Ngā mihi nui  
Kindest regards 
Val Ward 
 

 
 
 



 

PTA MEETINGê

The next PTA Meeting will be on Wednesday 28 November, 7.30pm at school.  All welcome. 
 
 

CHROMEBOOKS 
At the PTA AGM in March it was decided to continue to subsidise Chromebook purchases in line with the 
schoolôs BYOD device policy.  The subsidy of $150 is applied to each child enrolled at Clutha Valley for the 
duration of their schooling here i.e. one subsidy once per child during this time. 
 
Chromebooks can be ordered throughout the year but if you want to purchase a Chromebook in the bulk 
order purchase for 2019 the cut-off date will be 7 December 2018​.  This is to ensure the chromebooks 
are at school ready for the first day of 2019. Please contact Renee Judson on 418 3042 in the evenings if 
you intend on purchasing a chromebook through this scheme.  If you intend purchasing a chromebook via 
other means please let the school know as soon as you can to allow for planning student access to digital 
technology. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the schoolôs BYOD policy contact Val Ward at school on 415 9105. 
 

BEACH ED TRIP 
Please ensure permission forms are back at school by Wednesday 28 November 2018. Please note that we are 
going to hire a bus and a mini van for both days so we can transport everyone without requiring extra cars. Thank 
you to the PTA for paying for the transport. 
 
 

Parent Information Meeting  
Tuesday 27 November 

7.00pm, Totara classroom 
Come along to the parent information meeting to find out about classroom 
organisation for 2019. There will be minor changes in class compositions from 
2018.  This is your opportunity to be fully informed and to have your questions 
answered.  
 
There will be an opportunity to find out more about Linc-Ed and how it will show 
clearly where your child is at, their next steps and the progress they are making..  
We encourage every family to have at least one parent in attendance.  This is 
your chance to be fully informed. 
 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETINGê

The next BOT Meeting will be held on Tuesday 4 December, 7.30 p.m. at the school. 
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CONFIRMED CAMP DATE SENIOR TEAMê
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Frustration (Jayden, Year 6) 
Frustration is neon-orange, and tastes like hot, spicy Doritos. 
It smells peppery, and looks like a small room of endless work.  
Ringing in your ears that you can't stop. 
Sweat running down your face.  
 
Love (Melania, Year 6) 
Love is pink. 
It tastes like sweet mango and it feels like the sun on your face.  
It smells like purple flowers, and looks like people holding hands and walking.  
Love sounds like the birds singing.  
 
Fear (George, Year 6) 
Fear is a dark green. 
Fear tastes like the metal dentist's drill. 
Fear smells like singed duck feathers. 
Fear looks like someone trembling in a corner. 
Fear is the sound of scraping nails along a blackboard. 
Fear is the worst feeling in the world.  
 
Relaxed (Chantal, Year 6) 
Ocean blue is the colour of relaxed. 
It tastes like iced lemonade flying towards my mouth. 
The ocean breeze tickling my nose. 
It looks like a sandy beach on a hot sunny day.  
Crashing waves jumping onto the sand.  
Sand comforting my feet while the sun tans my body.  
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